

All Saints Catholic Primary Newsletter Friday 5th September 2025



Above and beyond

Above and Beyond will start next week!



Our School Rules

Be Ready

Be Respectful

Be Safe

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
8 th September	9 th September	10 th September	11 th September	12 th September
PE - Year 4 Year 3 swimming sessions start. Singing lessons	PE - Year 2, Year 5, Year 6 Guitar lessons	PE - Year 1, Year 2 Year 4 Wider opportunities music lessons Violin lessons	PE - Year 3, Year 5, Year 6	9:00am Meet the teacher and reading session for year 6. PE - Year 1, Year 4 Keyboard lessons

Letters sent home this week or via class dojo

- Y5/Y6 walking home letter
- Headteacher letter
- After School Clubs letter
- Year 3 Swimming letter
- Reception eye screening
- Parent Governor Letter
- Year 5/Year 6 GHS letter
- Music lessons letter

WELCOME BACK

A warm welcome back to all of our families, it is lovely to have the children back in school and see their happy, smiling faces. All the children have settled really well and a special welcome to our new children and families in Pre-school and Reception.

SPECIAL VISITOR

We were thrilled this week to host the Secretary of State for Education, Bridget Phillipson along with representatives from the Archdiocese and Local Authority in recognition of the work we do to support children with SEND.

MUSIC LESSONS

Music lessons will commence on w/c 8th September for children who have signed up to them. A letter was sent out today regarding the cost. Fees must be paid in advance via Parent pay. Lesson days are as follows

Monday - Singing Tuesday - Guitar Wednesday - Violin Thursday - Keyboard

RESIDENTIAL TRIPS 2026

A reminder that the next payment of £55 is due for the Y6 Robinwood residential trip and must be paid via Parent Pay by Friday 26th September. This will bring the outstanding balance to £110. If you are unable to make this deadline please contact the school office ASAP.

TOAST Y1-Y6

If you would like your child to have toast this year please pay £22.30 via ParentPay before Monday 8th September. If we do not receive this payment you child will not receive toast as we will not have made enough. Please contact the school office if you have any queries.